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The important dates for the whole year are 
now available on Dojo and the 
school website: 
https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/pag

e/dates-for-theyear/140458 
 
 

Children in Need 

On Friday 17th November the children will be 
celebrating Children in Need.  The theme this 
year is spots, so the children can bring a 
donation for Children in Need and come to 
school wearing spots.    

Flu Inoculations 

Flu inoculations will take place in school on Wednesday 
22nd November, for those children who have returned 
consent forms.  If you would like a form then please ask 
Debi in the office. 

 

 

Diwali Dance Workshop 

The children in Year 1 upwards will be taking part in a 
Diwali Dance Workshop on Monday.  They will each have 
the opportunity to learn a dance routine to celebrate 
Diwali.  We will share some pictures on Dojo after this 
event. 

Attendance  

Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every child 
and class is to have at least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
N - 83.2% 
R - 90% 
Yr 1 - 90% 
Yr 2 - 97.2% 
Yr 3 - 95.8% 
Yr 4 - 93.7% 
Yr 5 - 94.2% 
Yr 6 - 95.6% 
 
Well done Year 2! 

Milk Bottles 

Please look out for your child bringing an empty milk 
bottle home in the next few days.  This is a fundraiser for 
school and we ask families to fill their bottle (or as much 
as they can) with change (English coins) and then return it 
to school when it’s complete.  This is always a very 
successful fundraiser for school and we thank you in 
advance for your cooperation. 

Year 5 Parents 

Year 5 parents are invited to join their children in class on 
the afternoon of Tuesday 14th November. 
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